
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

This is notification that your AOFC documents have been reviewed successfully for below 

mentioned details. 

AOFC XXXXX 

Company name XXXXXX DMCC 

License number DMCC XXXXXX 

Location Unit X, Xth Floor, X tower, JLT 

 

Please treat this email as temporary OFC confirmation which is valid for 2 months from the date of 

email issued. SR on DMCC portal will also be approved for 2 months’ period to help proceed for 

DMCC license process.  

Office inspection will be carried out within 2 months’ time with prior schedule notice (no additional 

fees required). Once inspection is carried our successfully we will issue AOFC with full term 

validity. 

This arrangement is done to avoid inspections as means to contain the spread of the Covid-19 

coronavirus. Your safety is our priority.  

 

Thanking You, 

AOFC Team 

CONCORDIA DMCC 

Email: ofc.jlt@concordiadubai.com 
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